Northern Hills Men’s Club meeting minutes from 6/5/18.

Present: Tom Anderson, Geoff Wilson, Jeremy Kramer, Josh Woricek,
Mike Bruesewitz, Mike Manahan, Ryan Berg, Steve Jorgenson.

Treasures report: Balance $9432.67. 182 members - 21 handicap only.

Pro Shop: Match play and four ball brackets should be up by June 15.
Participation is about the same as last year. Matches must be completed by
date on the bracket - No exceptions.

19/10 man shootout qualifying begins July 4.
Members are doing a much better job of posting scores this year.

Red white and blue was record attendance - 102 played. Only issue was not
enough carts for all. We need to keep reminding players to reserve carts
when they sign up for events.

Mike Manahan showed drawings of the new clubhouse - construction begins
in the fall.

Events: June event is two man combo.

6 holes best shot. 6 holes best ball. 6 holes alternate shot. Alternate shot
will be played as follows: each player hits tee shot, then switch to each
others shot and play in from there until the ball is holed out.

Discussed the issue of blue tees vs. white tees for match play and four ball.
We decided to go by the players handicap no matter what the tee.

Discussed tweaking the events to two/three divisions. The idea is the lowest
handicap players will not always be paired with the highest handicap
players. Possibly do this with the September event.

Decided the Men’s Club President will also be the Handicap Chairman.

Mike Manahan will make contact with the VFW regarding the Calcutta
Auction.

June event is a food event - $12.00 per person. Beef brisket with sides.

Next meeting is July 9. 6pm at Northern 19.



